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Comments: I am writing to strongly oppose the opening of the National Forest trails to E Bikes. The trails are for

non motorized use such as hiking and equestrian use. An E Bike coming upon a hiker or rider around a turn at

their full speed, and you can guess what a disaster that would be, for the hiker, horseback rider and the E Bike

rider. These machines are quiet so it would be difficult to hear one coming from ahead or behind to know you

should be moving off of the trail for safety, and the experience of being on the trails to enjoy the nature and views

would be disrupted if you were constantly worrying about someone coming up on you unheard. Wanting to keep

this short and to the point, I will ask that the current status be maintained for trail use in our parks, and the use of

E Bikes will continue to not be allowed. Thank you for taking the time to read my request.

 


